Ramirez, Angelica
=

From: Shelby Sim <Shelby@visitsyv.com> M]_E
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 4:49 PM 0/57
To: Hartmann, Joan
Cc: sbcob; Linda Johansen; Williams, Das; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve; Hart, Gregg;

Danielle Laudon Ruse
Subject: Cannabis regulation & tourism

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

Visit the Santa Ynez Valley, The only Destination Marketing Organization for the region, encourages you to ensure good
neighbor practices with the emerging Cannabis industry.

We risk losing existing agriculture and tourism if CUPs and Odor Abatement Plans for all cannabis cultivation and
processing activities are not adopted. Our hoteliers in Buellton and Los Alamos have had numerous complaints from

visitors regarding the smell of Cannabis.
Respectfully,

Shelby

Shelby Sim

President /CEO

Visit the Santa Ynez Valley
www.visitsyv.com
805-451-6038
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